Indiana
Emergency
Medical
Services for
Children



### **NEWSLETTER**

June 2013 Issue 26

We want to thank all of the emergency departments for taking the time to complete the Pediatric Readiness Survey.

## Congratulations to the 2013 Healthcare Heroes

Diane Baize Kenneth Musall

Lora Hayes Cindy Allison

Gary Kleeman Pam Stigall

**Bobby Courtney** 

Special recognition went to Lucy Devine & Alice
Duke of Greater Federation of Women's Clubs, and
Jim Redslob of Kiwanis for their exceptional support
of EMSC.

#### Check out the media links:

http://indianapolisems.org/uncategorized/indiana-ems-for-children-awards-health-care-heroes/

and

http://www.in.gov/activecalendar/EventList.aspx?view=Event Details&eventidn=101564&information\_id=182107&type=&syndicate=syndicate

#### **NEWS**

Attention all EMS agencies: EMSC is gearing up for our big survey so we can find better ways to serve you. Keep a look out for this in August.

# **Indiana Emergency Response Conference**

on August 21-24th at the Indianapolis Sheraton at Keystone Crossing

#### http://www.indianaerc.com

Remind parents to not leave children in the car. It can have devastating consequences in a short time. See the website below for more details.

http://www.safercar.gov/pare nts/heat-involved.htm

Indiana EMSC Program Director
Elizabeth Weinstein, MD FAAEM, FACEP, FAAP
Indiana University School of Medicine
Assistant Professor of Clinical Pediatrics and Emergency Medicine
elweinst@iupui.edu

Interim Indiana EMSC Program Manager Gretchen Huffman, EMS-P, RN, MBA Indiana University School of Medicine ghuffman@iupui.edu

Office Telephone: (317) 417-2171

Fax: (317) 656-4125